
Newsletter 

19th May 2023 
Volume 76 Issue 5 

www.brook.dudley.sch.uk 

Page 1/2 

We are running a competition to name 
our new library! 

Please take your name idea and design to 
Mr Allen by next Friday, 26th May. 

We would also like to let our parents 
know that we have a book hotel in our 

main reception which you are welcome to 
borrow and donate books too. 

Hot chocolate Friday! 

Your child may come home with an invitation to join Mrs Fellows for Hot 
chocolate Friday next week. This indicates that they have had a successful 
half term and this will be celebrated with Mrs Fellows over a hot chocolate! 

 

Change of sports days 
 

Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 
Thursday 6th July 9:30am 

Year 3 & 4 
Thursday 6th July 1:30pm 

Year 5 & 6 
Friday 7th July 9:30am 

Butterflies 
Friday 7th July 1:30pm 

We would like to wish 
our Year 5 and 6 girls 

football team the 
best of luck as they 
are off to play in the 

semi finals at  
Priory school next 

Thursday! 

Due to the football 
match taking place, 

the Key stage 2  
Athletics after school 
club will be cancelled 

next week. 

Pupil achievements  

 

 

 

We would like to say 
a huge well done to 

Alexa in  
Reception for  

achieving her 15  
metres and Stanley 5 

activity award! 



This year marks the 70 year  
anniversary of 

the School Crossing Patrol Service! 

Our school crossing patrol lady is 
Sue, who has assisted our families for the last 4 years! 

We plan to celebrate and mark this occasion by showing 
Sue how much we value her.    

We would love for our pupils to write a letter, poem or to 
design something that we can gift to her that shows our 

appreciation  for all that she does.   

Please send all ideas and designs by Wednesday 24th May. 
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6HT were the highest          
attendees in KS2 and 2HD 
were the highest in KS1.  

Well Done! 

Attendance % 
w/c 08/05/2023 

Please click on the link below to view the 
digital copy of Raring2go!  

It’s packed full of ideas for new hobbies and 
things to do as well as suggestions for the 

Easter holidays!   

https://raring2go.co.uk/area/ 
kidderminster-and-stourbridge/ 

Spelling Shed 
 

Well done to the top spellers in 
each class for the past 7 days! 

The top class of the week is 5HI 
—Well done!! 

Rec - 

Rec - 

1ZH Dax 

1CR Nafisa 

2HD Hunter 

2EB - 

3WH Jack 

3RT Cody 

4AC Samuel 

4LF Alice 

5C Molly 

5HI Isaac 

6HT Leighton 

6AH Chloe 

Rec SD 93.97% 

Rec H/W 93.75% 

1CR 97.50% 

1ZH 95.83% 

2EB 97.08% 

2HD 99.17% 

3RT 99.52% 

3W/H 97% 

4AC 96.34% 

4LF 99.17% 

5C 92.41% 

5HI 95% 

6AH 99.58% 

6HT 100% 

School Total 96.31% 

Target  96+% 

 

                                                            

                                               
Brook Buddies runs every morning and evening. Why not join us 
for  breakfast or some after school fun?  Our session times & 

prices are below:       
                                                                                                                             

Breakfast club: 

8:00am–8:45am - £3.50 

Afterschool club: 

Half session 3:20pm-4:45pm - £5.25 

Full session 3:20pm–5:45pm - £8.00 

All bookings must be made by Thursday of the week  
before you require childcare.  

 
Please note: (Summary from Brook School policy)                                                                              

Parents should collect their child promptly at the end of a  
session otherwise you will be charged a fee of £10.00 to cover 

staff costs if they are more than 10 minutes late.  If this  
situation arises more than three times in one term, their child’s 

place at Brook Buddies may be forfeited! 

Buddies parents please note:                                                                                         
If you need an emergency place—this needs be paid on Parent 

Pay no later than 3pm.   


